
RACHEL LOBL 

San Marin High School graduate, Class of 2020

and 2020 FRIENDSHIP SCHOLARSHIP 
recipient  

who graciously agreed for us to post her picture

and answer a few questions about herself…


What were your most interesting classes in high 
school, and did they inform your choice of Davis 
as a college? 
I liked a lot of different subjects in high school. I was a part of 
the STEM program so I enjoyed those classes but I also 
enjoyed history and English. Because of this it was really hard 
to figure out what I wanted to study in college. My choice of 
UC Davis really came down to the fact that they have a great 
engineering department and that I liked the location of the 
campus.


Do you already have a specific area of 
engineering you want to study for your major? 
I am currently a Materials Science and Engineering major but I 
am considering switching to Civil Engineering.


Did either of your parents’ 
professions play a role in helping 
you decide this? If not, what did? 
My father also studied engineering in college 
so that definitely played a role in exposing 
me to the field.


Why do you think your classmates 
chose you for our Friendship 
Award this year? Were you 
surprised? 
I was very surprised that I was chosen for 
this award since there were so many 
deserving people. It is amazing to me that I 
could have impacted so many people.


How do you envision your life after college? 
I don’t have a clear plan for after college but I am looking forward to exploring my options while 
in school.
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